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Deanna Maiolo 
Colorado Department of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
RE: Correction to Gaming Regulations, 1 CCR 207-1, Rule 14 
 RO Correction Number 2016-00437 
 
Dear Ms. Maiolo: 
 

Pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), the corrections to the 
above-referenced rule are not  substantive changes, but are corrections 
to typographical and grammatical errors. The corrections include non-
substantive changes to the Statement of Basis and Purpose to add a 
“the” and to include “C.R.S.” after statutory references.  The changes to 
Rule 14 are all capitalization corrections except the change to 
Regulation 47.1-1402(2), which is the insertion of a missing word 
(“the”).   

 
Thank you for your assistance with correcting these errors.  Please 

call me at 720-508-6345 if I can provide you with further information.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
/s/ Ceri C. Williams 
 
CERI C. WILLIAMS 
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